
  

 

 

Reference is made to the hearing advertisement published in The Dawn and daily Jang Newspapers on January 

27, 2015 on the subject matter. All Stakeholders and interested / affected persons are hereby informed that the 

Authority has re-scheduled the subject hearing as per the following schedule.  

 
 

 

 

  Date:   February 17, 2015 (Tuesday) 

  Time:   11:00 a.m. 

  Venue:   NEPRA Tower, Attaturk Avenue (East), G-5/1, Islamabad 
 
 

All other contents of the already published advertisement shall remain the same. 
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